MS Boys Finish Season at League
By Judy Rogers

The Golden Plains Middle School boys track team finished their season with 27
points to place seventh at the WKLL meet in Hill City on May12. Many of the boys
made their season best marks at this final meet of the season.

Jose Rios won the Shot Put at 33’ 7” and was a member of the fourth place 4 x
100m relay team along with Tannor Todd, Koen Schaben, and Roberto Araux running a
58.78. This was the best 4 x 100 time of the year. Rios also placed sixth in Long Jump
with a 12° 3” jump.

Roberto Araux finished the 1600m run in second place with a time of 5:37.09 and
placed fifth in the 400m running in 1:07.88. Parker Vahling placed fifth in Long Jump
with a 12° 5.25” jump. Vahling also set a PR of 62’ 1” in Javelin.

Tannor Todd set a PR in three of his events including the 100m (15.69), Discus
(60’ 8”), and Javelin (57° 9”). Koen Schaben also PR’s in three events—200m (35.54),
Long Jump (10’ 4”), and Triple Jump (24’ 2”). Nash Ziegelmeier PR’s in the 100m
(18.55) and Cristian Garcia PR’d in Javelin (66’ 10).

Final results in other events included: 100m-Brandon Karnes 19.60, 200m-
Vahling 31.65, 400m-Garcia 1:13.16, 800m-Garcia 2:58.18 Araux 2:59.42, 1600m-
Karnes 9:26.22, Long Jump-Garcia 10’ 9.25” Ziegelmeier 6’ 77, Discus-Karnes 30’
3.257, Javelin-Rios 91° 3” Ziegelmeier 54’ 117, Shot Put-18” 5.5”.

The team will have three eighth graders advance to the high school team next year
with several new sixth graders joining next year.



